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Monday 12th September 2022 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Please be aware that school will be closed on Monday 19th September 2022. This will be a 
bank holiday to coincide with Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II’s State Funeral.  
 
School will be open as usual on Tuesday 20th September.  
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
Ms Price 
 
Head of School 
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